
 
SHIRE OF CHRISTMAS ISLAND 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

39/19 31 October 2019 

 
 

MURRAY ROAD ROADWORKS 
 
 
The Shire of Christmas Island would like to advise the residents that due to Murray Road 
surface are stripping, under Main Roads directive that the Shire patches the surface so 
to avoid problems later on after the wet season. The loose stones will be swept away 
after the bitumen work set. 
 
The surface on Murray Road has deteriorated over time and the Shire will look at 
resurfacing the road next year.  
 
Residents are advised that it is an offence to attach any objects to the Shire street signs 
to obstruct the intended purpose of safety warning for the public.   
 
If there are questions regarding any Shire roadworks or parks and gardens, please do 
not hesitate to contact the Shire Office on 9164 8300 or the Manager Works, Services 
and Waste on 9164 8300 ext. 230 or 0439 215 306 or email: wswmanager@shire.gov.cx    
 
We seek your co-operation and understanding so we can better serve the Christmas 
Island Community. 
 
 
David Price 
Chief Executive Officer  
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